
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 26, 2015 

 

Dear Health Care Provider: 

 

Updated TB Prescription Forms 

 

Greetings! 

 

Starting from August 25, 2015, all TB prescription forms will be modified to reflect a change in 

the pharmacy that will be filling TB prescriptions for First Nations clients living in northern/rural 

communities. 

 

Please note that as of August 25
th

, TB Prescriptions for First Nations clients living in 

northern/rural communities should be sent to Muskehki pharmacy (instead of Grand Medicine 

pharmacy). Prescription Shop remains the pharmacy of choice for those clients who do not fall 

within the Muskehki pharmacy criteria. 

 

Please discard any old hard copies of the templates and use the new updated prescription 

templates (as of August 2015) available on Manitoba Health, Healthy Living and Seniors 

(MHHLS) website: 

http://www.gov.mb.ca/health/publichealth/diseases/tuberculosis.html 

 

If you have any questions, please contact:  

Jack Rosentreter 

Director of Pharmacy 

First Nations and Inuit Health Branch, Health Canada, Government of Canada 

jack.rosentreter@hc-sc.gc.ca 

Tel 204-983-8900 / Cell 204-612-9249 / Fax 204-983-4178 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

//original signed//     //original signed// 

Richard Baydack, PhD    Richard Rusk, MD, FRCPC 

Director      Medical Officer of Health 

Communicable Disease Control   Communicable Disease Control 

Public Health and Primary Health Care Division 
Communicable Disease Control 
4

th
 Floor, 300 Carlton St., Winnipeg, MB R3B 3M9 

T 204-788-6737   F 204-945-2040 
www.manitoba.ca 
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